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Antonia Hover

From: Hong Wang  
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2019 10:59 AM 
To: Matthew Sibley 
Subject: RE: Pluris Wedgefield Docket No.20190133-WU, Changing docket suffix from WU to WS 
 
Per your request, the suffix for Docket 20190133 has been changed from WU to WS. 
 
Thanks! 
 

From: Matthew Sibley  
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2019 9:54 AM 
To: Hong Wang 
Subject: Pluris Wedgefield Docket No.20190133-WU, Changing docket suffix from WU to WS 
 
Staff noticed that the docket suffix is labeled WU instead of WS today. The utility provides service for both water and 
wastewater customers. This email serves as a request to change the docket suffix from WU to WS. 
Thank you. 
 
 




